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Hi Everyone, 

 I am sitting at J.F.K. Airport on my way home from the General Service Conference. This week has been 
an amazing experience for me, to sit in a room with Delegates, Trustees, and Staff members striving to 
carrying out our primary purpose to carry the message to the still suffering alcoholic. What a honour and 
privilege, for which I am most grateful. 

I am looking forward to my Report Back which will be given at the Service Weekends and I would ask my 
fellow Area Officers and D.C.M.’s to encourage as many G.S.R.’s, Group members to attend. It is my 
opinion that this is an exciting time to be in the A.A. Service structure, as we try to carry the message in 
new and exciting ways, (more to be revealed). There is a lot of work to be done in our Area but I am 
confident that we have the resources to carry out this important work, and I am looking forward to to 
working with you all over the next 20 months.  

The Conference process is a wonderful opportunity for our group conscience to be heard. Let's do all 
that we can to see that your groups voice is heard loud and clear. 

I will be away on vacation from May 3rd to 10th and will be ready to hit the ground running when I return. 

Thanks to all for an experience of a lifetime, see you soon. 

Tim M 

Panel 67 Area 82 

Policy/Admissions  


